
WHERE WHEN 

WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 
Santiago Canyon Road  

Pavement Rehabilitation Project:  

Next Lane Closures / Traffic Stops 

Start on Monday, October 8 

Anticipated Construction          

Duration 

Oct. 8, 2018 —  Nov. 2, 2018 

Working Hours  

Weekdays | 8:30 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative 

and subject to change due to weather 

and other factors.  

 

Looking Ahead: For information on 

other future improvements along         

Santiago Canyon Road, please visit :  

www.ocroad.com/ projects/Santiago_canyon_road 

This project will include lane closures/traffic 

stops as improvements are performed to       

extend the life of the roadway and deliver a 

smoother road for drivers and bicyclists.  

Crews will be sealing cracks and resurfacing sections of Santiago Canyon Road.   

LANE CLOSURES / TRAFFIC STOPS: There will be vehicle lane and bicycle lane closures in project work areas. 

This will require brief traffic stops.  Road users will be directed by flag safety personnel and a “pilot car” will 

guide motorists through the work area. The closed lanes will re-open at the end of work each day.         

Construction and lane closures will occur during “off peak” travel times to minimize impacts to drivers.     

Expect traffic delays. Regional commuters are encouraged to use alternative routes if possible.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

Mario Garcia | Michael Estrada 

714. 599.0681 | 714.719.1679 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

http://www.ocroad.com/projects/santiago_canyon_road

